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Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 10:45 AM
To: dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
Subject: FW: Extension for CPW Consultation on Grizzly 3-36H Form2A

Categories: Green Category

Scan No 2107342              CPW CORRESPONDENCE, CONSULTATION PERIOD EXTENSION                  2A#400786875 
  

From: Doug Sandridge [mailto:dsandridge@ee3llc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 10:31 AM 
To: Taylor Elm - DNR 
Cc: Dave Kubeczko - DNR; Michael Warren - DNR; Kim Rodell (krodell@upstreampm.com); Ruth Hartshorn 
Subject: RE: Extension for CPW Consultation on Grizzly 3-36H Form2A 
  
EE3 has no objection to your proposed 21 day extension. 
  
Douglas C. Sandridge 

Vice President ‐ Land 
  
4410 Arapahoe Avenue 
Suite 100 
Boulder, Colorado 80303 
303.444.8881 Office 
303.330.4847 Cell 
  

 
  
From: Taylor Elm - DNR [mailto:taylor.elm@state.co.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 9:38 AM 
To: Doug Sandridge 
Cc: Dave Kubeczko - DNR; Michael Warren - DNR 
Subject: Extension for CPW Consultation on Grizzly 3-36H Form2A 
  
Doug,  
  
Thank you for taking the time to provide an onsite tour for CPW staff yesterday on the Grizzly 
Ranch. As discussed yesterday, I'm emailing to ask EE3 for a 21 day extension of CPW's currently 
scheduled due date, April 28th. The new deadline for CPW consultation would be Tuesday, May 
19th. This extension is necessary to allow further discussion of the access road and pad location 
options which were brought up yesterday at the onsite. 
  
If you could provide confirmation that EE3 is in agreement to the extension it would be much 
appreciated. Let me know if there are any concerns or questions regarding this request.  
  
Thanks again,  
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Taylor Elm 
Land Use Specialist 
Northwest Region 
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